
Dear Representative Smith Warner, 
  
The City of Portland is committed to looking for ways to increase employment opportunities for 
businesses owned or managed by persons with disabilities or other employment disadvantages. 
  
In addition to the priority for the Commission for the Blind Business Enterprises to operate vending 
machines in City Hall, the City of Portland is excited to partner with a food vendor from the Commissions 
Business Enterprises for the facility located in the Portland Building. 
  
Thank you, 
Stacy Cowan 
City of Portland 
 


